Kennedy Booster Club Meeting Minutes -  October 28, 2024

Attendance: 
Sarah Holstrom, Shawn Thomsen, Julie McMahan, Brandi Starks, Tonya Trudo, Brent Trudo, Kathy Moser, Jessica Stricker, Laura Larsen		
Sports Without Reps: Girls: Golf, Bowling	 Boys: Basketball, Wrestling, Bowling, Tennis, Soccer

August minutes approved

Treasurer’s Report – Sarah forgot the report Todd brought to her!!!
			Will need a Treasurer next year (25-26 school year)
			
Cougar Den
· Fall Sale yielded $2142 profit for Booster Club  Thank you Dawn Peek!!
· Holiday Sale will start in November sometime
			
Volunteering Fundraising
· Fall Concessions season went well.  Last minute slots were harder to fill.  Annette is working on Winter Signup
· Purchased new freezer for $168 (voted in August to spend up to $300 for one)
· Annette and Whitney are both stepping down next school year.  Sarah is working on a document that explains all their duties.  It can be filled by one person or two.  We pay $875 a month August through March for this service.  

President’s Report - Next year’s golf outing date: Friday July 11th, 2025

AD Report
· Coach Wampole stepped down as Girls Track Coach.  Interviews happening; new coach to be named soon.
· Girls Tennis is moving to a Fall Sport in 2025.  Practice will start 8/4 which is one week before other fall sports.
· District PPEL money has paid for improvements to the softball facility… field leveled / sodded, drainage and ADA access improved.
· The Bound App offers the ability to run a fundraiser where people can donate through the app.  Normally Bound keeps 15% for this service but through the end of this school year, they are offering a special where they only keep 10%.

Old Business -Still working on an online gear order website. Orders would be printed and shipped individually. 

New Business – Owner of new Chic-Fil-A on Blairsferry Road reached out to offer a fundraising night. Must be Monday, Tuesday or Thursday. 5-7pm.  Dinein or Drive-Through. We get 20% of sales for any that mentions Booster Club.  Considering dates.		

The question was asked about why we charge for entrance to freshman events when some other schools don’t.  Shawn said there was a decision several years ago that at all schools in CR District would charge for freshman events.  Need to offset cost of officials for meets / games / matches.	 

Two more meetings for 24-25 School Year
Mondays; 6:30pm; Upper IMC
February 24th
May 19th
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